
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

March 2021

BURY COLLEGE

Over the last few weeks we have enjoyed 
celebrating lots of festivals such as Shrove 
Tuesday, Valentine’s Day and Chinese New 
year! We have had fun creating our large 
scale dragon and learning to flip pancakes. 

The children have enjoyed reading our new 
story ‘The world made a rainbow’ and creating 
their own rainbows to share with their families. 
We will be continuing to support the children 
to learn about different feelings and how we 
manage them through this story, we will be 
introducing different emotion characters 
allowing the children to be able to name how 
they are feeling. Through role play such as 
baby clinics we will support the children to 
understand how to look after others and the 
impact their actions have on others.we will 
also be creating self-regulation areas for the 
children in each room. 

In March we will be re-planting fruit, 
vegetables and plants in our allotment ready 
for the warmer weather!

THANK YOU
Thank you to everyone who took part in our Valentine’s sale we 

managed to raise an amazing £210! Well done to George who won 
‘Guess the Name of the Bear’ the winning name was Buttons!

Dates for the Diary:
FRIDAY 19TH MARCH 2021: RED NOSE DAY. 

Dress in red and join in our garden tea party. Please send in £1 
donation for the RSPCA.

MONDAY 22RD MARCH 2021: EASTER RAFFLE. 
Tickets £1 will be sold and will be drawn on Thursday 1st April 2021. 

Donations will go to the RSPCA. 

NURSERY EASTER CLOSURE
Good Friday – 2nd April and 5th April is Easter Monday


